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What has been happening this week? 

In English, we have been completing our big write in which we drew a rainforest scene, 

planned, drafted and wrote neatly a detailed description about it. 

In Maths, we have learnt about money. We have added and subtracted it as well as found 

change. 

In Topic, we have learnt about the different layers of the rainforest and researched an 

rainforest typical animal. 

We have also put together and practiced our Easter Service – acting out the Easter Story as 

well as practicing our songs. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Molly for independently completing her maths about money and Harriet for 

her amazing handwriting and detailed description of her rainforest. 

Headteacher's Award: Freddie and Harry for perseverance and resilience because even 

though they came across a few challenges this week, they tried hard and didn’t give up. 

Shining Stars: Freddie, William x2,  

Pupil Voice: “I love spring, there are so many colourful flowers!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 
Monday 25th March – Last day of the book fair 

Tuesday 26th March – Children will take part in an Easter Egg hunt 

Wednesday 27th March – Easter Bonnet Parade by Mice and Squirrels and Cake Competition 

and eating cakes that Badgers and Otters have made. 

Thursday 28th March – Easter Service at 2:30pm in the school hall and last day of term. 


